
Teen/Financial Report by Jeanette Heath for 

September 17, 2020, Friends of the Board Meeting 

 

Programing 

I have not been working on any programing currently.  

SRP- (Summer Reading Program) –  

We have extended the SRP to a yet to be determined date due to the evacuations. We are going 

to announce the date once people can come up and down the mountain freely. That is also when 

the prize drawing will be announced and held. With the evacuations we have decided that people 

have more things on their minds, and this is a good thing to help kids keep busy by still being 

able to read. And the kids that have worked hard on their logs can still bring them in and be a 

part of this year’s program. 

2020- 

Total Spent $3,174.68 We are only 174.68 over budget.  

Adults- 34 Adults Joined up 

Teens (11-17 yrs)- 11 Joined up 

Financial/ Other 

• August 4 / Fringe Benefits  

• August 25 / Preparing for Open Enrollment  

• Libby September 9  

• SDA Discussion on Gallagher Amendment B 

• September 10-Notary Journal Entries Webinar 

• The CSD Pool is Changing Claims Administrators!  

• HR Essentials: Creating An Action Plan for Human Resources in 2020 (Refresher) 


